
Elementary School
Poster Contest
The National Society of the Sons of the American Revolution (SAR) invites all 3rd,

4th, and 5th grade students to participate in the Elementary School Poster Contest.
The contest is open to public school, parochial, home-schooled, Scouting, students

in that same grade range. Youths can submit their posters to their local SAR
chapter for competition. While the SAR Poster Contest begins at the local level,
students’ works may eventually be judged and monetarily awarded nationally.

For academic years ending in even numbers, the theme shall be “Revolutionary
War Events.” The theme for academic years ending in odd numbers shall be

“Revolutionary War Person or Persons.” Awards are given at the chapter, state, and
national levels. Please reach out to your state

The National Program Chair for the Poster Contest is Lou Raborg. He
can be reached at  raborg1989@verizon.net.

The SAR is a 501 C3 nonprofit, nonpartisan organization. Our mission is to
honor our Revolutionary War patriot ancestors by promoting patriotism, serving
our communities, ​supporting education​​ , and ​inspiring future generations about
our country's founding principles. 
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